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Welcome back!
It has been fantastic to have the children

back in school this week!

They have all settled in well and have

adapted to the new school rules and

procedures we have put in place to keep

everyone safe.

We would like to thank parents and carers

for their support with social-distancing

both on Convent Drive and in the

playground at home time.

Thank you, Mr Bexon!
We wish to pass on our regards to our

former premises officer Mr Bexon who

retired at the end of August. We thank

him for his years of service to St Clare’s

and wish him a happy retirement.

New staff members
We are delighted to introduce the

following staff members as new additions

to the St Clare’s family:

• Mr Smith – premises officer

• Mrs Cassidy – teaching assistant

• Mr Mitchell – sports coach

They have all quickly become valued

members of the staff team and we know

the children, staff and parents will make

them feel welcome.

RE Newsletter
Please find attached the RE Newsletter

for the Advent term. This contains all of

the topics the children will be learning

about, along with key dates in the

Liturgical Calendar.

There are also ideas of how you can

support your child at home with their

religious education.



PE Lessons
Full PE lessons will begin next week, so

please make sure that your child has their

PE kit in school. Details of what items your

child will need can be found on our

website. Please see Class Dojo for details

of which days your child will be doing PE:

https://www.st-

clares.leics.sch.uk/parents/uniform/
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“Anyone who is joined to Christ is a new being; the old is gone, 

the new has come.”

2 Corinthians 5:17

New Website
Over the summer, our website has had a

makeover! It is now easier to find

information and the news section will be

regularly updated. All weekly newsletters

and other key communications will also

be available online. Take a look:

https://www.st-clares.leics.sch.uk/

Supporting our local 

community
Please can we remind parents and carers

to park considerately when dropping off

and collecting children. If possible, please

walk or cycle. Also, with a lot of children

around, it is important that we keep

everyone safe by driving at a sensible

speed. Your support is very much

appreciated.

Key Dates

Friday 16th

October

School closes for 

half term

19th – 23rd

October

Half term holiday

Monday 26th

October

School opens
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